TOWNSHIP OF MANSFIELD, WARREN COUNTY
Green Team Minutes
December 8, 2011

The Green Team meeting was held this date at the Mansfield Township Municipal Building, 100 Port
Murray Road, Port Murray, N.J. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Present: Robert Jewell, Orson Kirk, Michael Clancy, Jennifer Keggan, and JoAnn Fascenelli
Absent: Drew Di Sessa, RJ Streng, Kathy Todd, Becky Harm, Sherrie Tromp, and Michele Largman

Bid for Electric Supplier: Bid for an electric supplier was advertised; however there was no response to

the ad. Mrs. Fascenelli advised that the Township will prepare an RFP for this service.

ANJEC: The educational program was held on November 10, 2011. ANJEC combined two (2) programs
into one (1). It was very informative and literature is available at the Township Municipal Building.

Volunteer Position: Mr. Brad Smith responded to the ad and requested information on how much

time the position would entail. He is also on the Mansfield Township Council and is very active in the
Township’s daily functions. Mrs. Fascenelli will speak with Mr. Smith regarding the volunteer position.

Mr. Jewell suggested that the ad be placed on the recycling table at the Municipal Building.

Recycling: Mrs. Fascenelli advised she met with a representative from Donjon Recycling. This firm
recycles electronic scrap (materials having circuitry and/or requires electric power to operate) as well as
ferrous and non-ferrous materials. Donjon also accepts white goods (refrigerators, freezers, washers,
dryers, etc). There is a $15.00 fee per unit to recover refrigerants from the appliances. Mrs. Fascenelli
will provide information to the Township Committee on December 14, 2011 and request permission to
schedule an event for late March 2012.

Ongoing Projects:

1. Support Local Businesses — Ms. Keggan prepared a list of categories and Mrs. Fascenelli will
ask the Township Committee on December 14, 2011 if they can meet with the Township web
designer in order to implement support local businesses on the Township’s web site.

2. Construction & Demolition Waste Recycling Ordinance — Mr. Di Sessa will update the ordinance.
3. Outdoor Furnace Ordinance — will be discussed at the next meeting.

Next Green Team meeting is scheduled for January 12, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. at the Municipal Building.

Respectfully Submitted,

JoAnn Fascenelli



